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We are thinking about our wider community and will be having a walk around Hemingfield village.  The children will be in small adult-led groups and will be looking around and then thinking about what we could do to make a difference.
The walk is covered by the annual consent form and, weather permitting will take place on Thursday 21st November.
Can you please ensure that your child comes to school in a warm/ waterproof coat and is wearing sensible shoes.
Many thanks,
Mrs Brinkley
HLTA KS2
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